Gamers frustrated by delayed Nintendo Switch 2 pre-orders
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Gamers eagerly awaiting the launch of the new Nintendo Switch 2 have expressed their frustration following an announcement from Nintendo that pre-orders for the console in the United States will be delayed. The anticipated pre-order date of April 9 has been postponed, with the company citing the need to "assess the potential impact of tariffs and evolving market conditions."
The uncertainty surrounding the new console comes in the wake of current tariffs imposed by former President Donald Trump, which have had a significant impact on the gaming industry. Since January, fans have been speculating about the device, eagerly waiting for more detailed information from Nintendo. The company's initial confirmation had sparked enthusiasm among gamers, but the latest developments have prompted widespread discontent.
The Daily Star reports that gamers have labelled Trump's tariffs as "diabolical" in light of the delays and disruption they have caused. The tariffs, which affect imports from various countries, are said to create instability in the market, leading companies like Nintendo to reassess their launch strategies in the US.
Nintendo has not provided a specific timeline for when the pre-orders will be available, leaving fans in anticipation and disappointment. As the situation evolves, the gaming community is closely monitoring updates from the company and the potential ramifications of the tariffs on the broader gaming market. 
In the meantime, those interested in the latest news related to the Nintendo Switch 2 and other breaking stories are encouraged to stay tuned to various news platforms for ongoing updates.
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